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Message from Director of Learning Key Stage 3
.

Week starting 6 th December  
Theme of the Week

World Mental Health week

Sunday6th  December

Principal's Clinic 

Monday 7th  December 

 Parent Q & A Session with the Head of Primary

Tuesday8th  December

  Arabic Department  Q&A
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Dear parents,
As we reach the end of this extremely unusual term, I would just like
to take this opportunity to express my pride and admiration in how
brilliantly everyone is working together in the face of the immense
changes to our lives that the battle against the Coronavirus Covid-
19 pandemic has caused.
As parents, this has been a really tough time for you as you cope with
your own worries. I would like to thank you all for the support you
are giving to your children as we all try to ensure that they are able
to continue with their learning.
This way of working is all very new to us all and not something that
we had prepared for, so I think you can be incredibly proud of all you
have achieved. There are lots of things that we have all learnt
already but the most important is that the health and wellbeing of
your family is our top priority and comes before everything else!
Amidst this difficult time, we had so much fun, teaching and learning.
We had run different events in school to promote reading like WSR
Speaks, MUN, spelling bee etc. During this last week of our school,
our students have presented their view and ideas on different global
issue to promote project based learning. We have also planned so
much more for the next term.
I would just like to end by once again thanking you for your support
throughout this challenging time – we are a fantastic community and
I am extraordinarily proud and privileged to be a part of this family.
My warmest wishes for a restful Winter holiday to you and your
family. 
Regards,
Remya Unnikrishnan
DOL – KS3



 

Useful contacts at WSR
If you have any concerns about attendance, punctuality or your child’s welfare,please contact your child’s Tutor
or Pastoral Leader in the first instance. If you are unable to get a satisfactory response by  following the agreed
procedures, then please do not hesitate to contact reception on 07 203 5999 to arrange a meeting
with a member of the Senior Leadership Team or Head of Section











Primary News

Good Afternoon Parents,

Please find the link to our weekly Primary Newsletter. 
Here, you can access the weekly Fridge Facts, read important letters, review the
curriculum documents and plan ahead for future calendar events
https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/primary-newsletter-week-13/home.
To further promote reading our newsletter, we have prepared a short fun quiz that
parents and children are invited to take part in. Each week, 10 questions will be presented
to you about the Primary Newsletter: https://forms.gle/nELkNTQPmm9wt26ZA.
 You will need to search through the Primary Newsletter to find the answers and
complete the quiz. Each week, the children and parents with the highest score will be
celebrated on the ‘Scavenger Hunt’ page of the Newsletter.
We truly appreciate your understanding and support for the school during these
challenging times and please be assured that WSR will continue to follow the best health
and safety practices as guided by our national authorities to ensure the wellbeing of our
students and school community.

Many thanks,



Secondary News
Dear Parents and Students,

Kindly find below this week Secondary Newsletters :

 Here are the newsletters for this week. 

 

KS5 - https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks5-newsletter-ay20-21/home 

KS4 - https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/22nd-november-26th-november-20/home

KS3 - https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/22thnovember-26thnovember2020/home











For School Bus Services – BBT Company 
Parents who want to register bus service for the

students, please visit the BBT counter. 

Timing - Sunday

to Thursday 08:00 AM to 03:00 PM

    Saturday 08:00 AM to 01:00 PM.

 Transport In charge- Mr. Yusaf Rasheed.

E Mail   -   sde-wsr@bbt.ae
Contact -  Tel: 07-2035999 Ext: 204

    

 Thank You.

Offer only for GEMS Parents!
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Dear all,

If you have not done so already, please ensure you have downloaded the
GEMS Rewards App and completed the registration process. The App is
available on IOS and Android App stores.
http://www.gemsrewards.com/ 

There are plenty of offers and savings

Save on your school’s fees today!  GEMS Ambassador Programme
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The GEMS Ambassador Programme has been running successfully for more than a decade since its launch in
2008. In the past two years alone, the programme has helped parents earn back more than AED 650,000.
 

The programme is open to any GEMS Education parent and the process is straightforward: simply introduce a
new family or friend to any participating GEMS school and earn back a minimum
of 4% and up to 100% of your child’s annual tuition
fee in the form of GEMS Points. These Points can then be used to pay school fees
(https://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/why-gems/ambassador-programme/)
 

We very much look forward
to welcoming you as a member of the GEMS Ambassador Programme and thank you for
you participation.
 

Kind Regards
 

Admission Team
GEMS Education

 Keep up to date with our School website

• Check out what’s been happening at school in our Event Logger Page:
http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/for-parents/events-logger/
• What events are happening this Term – check out our Events Calendar:
http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/for-parents/events-calendar/ 

School Term Dates :


